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MESSAGE OF SOLIDARITY WITH THE MARITIME WORKERS OF GREECE 

 

Dear Comrades, 

 

The Transport TUI greets and conveys its full solidarity to all Greek maritime workers, who 

are struggling in defence of their collective agreements, for their right to work with rights and 

against the policies that have been presented by the ship owners, in their own benefit. 

 

Workers cannot pay the burden of a crisis that was created by the capitalists – the same 

ones who, under the pretext of finding solutions to overcome that crisis, try, by all means, to 

aggravate workers exploitation, in order to increase profits. 

 

This policy, which has its support in the European Union policies, may only deserve one an-

swer: the workers’ organized struggle in defence of their class interests. 

 

Comrades, 

 

We are on your side and therefore please accept our militant solidarity, certain as we are that 

the action you are organising is one further step to broaden the general struggle for just so-

cial policies and for the dignity of the working class. 

 

The Struggle Continues!  

 

 
José Manuel Oliveira 
President of Transport TUI 
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